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Cathedral Arts Project Inaugural Golf Tournament 

On Monday, October 2, the Cathedral Arts Project held its inaugural golf tournament 
at Deerwood Country Club. The event, chaired by CAP board member Alan Fickling, 
raised more than $75,000 in support of arts education in Duval County. 

Save the date for the second annual Cathedral Arts Project golf tournament, to be 
held Monday, October 1, 2018, at Deerwood Country Club. 

With 15 teams participating, 60 golfers enjoyed a beautiful day on the course and an 
awards reception following the tournament. Fickling Construction took home the 
grand prize with the best net score of the day, followed by Florida Paint in second 
place and Brooks Rehabilitation in third. 

The event was emceed by Jeff Prosser from 1010XL, with Alan Fickling, CAP Board 
Chair Heather Moore, and CAP teaching artist Michelle Taylor giving remarks at the 
reception. Videos of CAP student performances and original student artwork graced 
the ballroom during the reception, which was catered by Deerwood.  

“I’d like to thank our sponsors, the Cathedral Arts project board, our volunteers and 
the CAP staff for making this tournament a success,” said Fickling. “The funds raised 
will allow us to continue the mission of the Cathedral Arts Project, which is to 
instruct, instill and inspire the students we serve. We’re looking forward to next 
year’s tournament!” 

Special thanks to Rhea Harris who coordinated the tournament, and to our sponsors 
Fickling Construction, Miller Electric, W.W. Gay Mechanical Contractors, Florida 
Paint Co., Sherwin-Williams, Antique and Modern Cabinets, Applied Mechanical 
Equipment, Brooks Rehabilitation, Jackie & David H. Busse, Cecil W. Powell & Co., 
Continental Building Materials, Clark Dietrich, DNS Contracting, Duval Ford, Ferber 
Company, Fickling Floor Covering, Paula & Charlie Margiotta, Rayware Hardware, 
Regency Electric Company, Rosen Materials, Superior Millwork, Thermal Resources 
of Jacksonville, and Tom Barrow Company. 

“We couldn’t have asked for a more successful first tournament,” said Marcus Haile, 
CAP’s chief development officer. “Our board and the tournament committee really 
owned this and personally committed to making it a great event that met its goals. 
Even in a crowded tournament season, we’re excited about the future potential of a 
tournament focused on creativity and youth.” 
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The Cathedral Arts Project is the leading nonprofit provider of quality, comprehensive and 
ongoing instruction in the visual and performing arts for elementary and middle school students 
in Duval County. The driving force behind all CAP programs is the belief that the arts matter – 
they provide essential skills, like creative thinking, perseverance, teamwork and self-discipline, 
that benefit all people in all areas of their lives.  

Too often, certain populations of students do not have access to an arts-rich education because of 
limited access and resources in their schools, communities or homes. Yet these are the students for 
which the arts can have the strongest and longest-lasting impacts. CAP needs your support to 
accomplish its vision for every child in Northeast Florida to have access to a well-rounded, arts-
rich education that endows his or her spirit with the imagination, self-confidence and strength of 
character that inspires great leadership and a will to succeed. Learn more at capkids.org. 
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